
LATE PUBLIC COMMENT 
FOR COMMENTS RECEIVED AFTER AGENDA POSTING 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

February 14, 2024 



February 12, 2024 

Ted Faturos 
City of MB Planning Department 
Manhattan Beach City Council 
1400 Highland Avenue 
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

Dear Mr. Faturos and Planning Commisioners, 

This letter is to express the support of the Downtown Business & 
Professional Association in granting a use permit for the building at 201 
Manhattan Beach Boulevard, Chase Bank. Our understanding is that the 
permit will allow LAZ to provide paid parking in that lot to the public after 
regular banking hours. 

As we all know, parking in Downtown Manhattan Beach is always coveted, 
so we support any effort to bring additional customer parking to help our 
businesses thrive. If you have any questions, please contact Jill Lamkin, 
our Executive Director. 

Respectfully, 

Lori Ford 
President, Downtown Business & Professional Association 

Cc: Manhattan Beach Planning Commission 

Jill Lamkin 
jill@downtownmanhattanbeach.com 
310-261-5555

mailto:jill@downtownmanhattanbeach.com



